
February 16, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Nicolas Marion  cinemarion@me.com 

Secretary 

AQTIS 514 IATSE 

1001, boul. De Maisonneuve Est, bureau 900 

Montréal, Québec, H2L 4P9 

Christian Bergeron getcya@gmail.com 

Member 

AQTIS 514 IATSE 

4334, Rue Saint-Hubert 

Montréal, Québec, H2J 2W7 

Dear Messrs. Marion and Bergeron: 

The International acknowledges receipt of a letter of complaint from AQTIS 514 

IATSE member Christian Bergeron dated January 23, 2023. In that letter, Mr. Bergeron 

alleges, among other things, that irregularities with the Local's finances have taken place. 

The International also acknowledges receipt of the Local's response to this complaint 

dated February 14, 2023. In that response, the Local denies all of Mr. Bergeron's 

allegations and requests, in the interests of transparency, that the International conduct an 

investigation into Mr. Bergeron's allegations. 

I am writing to confirm International Representative Jason Vergnano has been 

assigned to conduct an investigation into the matter and report back to me with his 

findings. In the circumstances, I hereby direct the Local to fully cooperate with 

Representative Vergnano during the course of his investigation. 

In Solidarity, 

Matthew D. Loeb 

International President 
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